
Information for clients Slovakia
16, March 2020

www.auditor.eu
An independent member of UHY International, an association of independent accounting and consulting firms

BRATISLAVA  ▪  PRAGUE  ▪  PELHŘIMOV  ▪  BRNO  ▪  VIENNA  ▪  HORN

Due to the given situation, all of our employees are now working exclusively from home. Our office in Bratislava 
is for the time being closed until Monday, March 23rd, 2020.

Of course, you can reach us by phone and e-mail; all of our employees are connected to our server and will do the 
ongoing work from home.

We kindly ask you to send documents electronically as far as possible. If you would like to hand in or collect 
documents in person, we kindly ask that you make an appointment by phone beforehand.

We look forward to welcoming you back to normal operations, and we hope you have a lot of strength and confidence 
in this extraordinary situation.
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